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- July 7th, 1924.

Charles W. KInlock, Esq 
1431 Harrison Street, 
Victoria, 3. C.

• «

Sly dear JCinlockî-

Thank you for your letter ofJune 26th.-*;y; 1HF--“ as IFiEHBE:.
ro.o.ence whion I hope you will consider satisfactory 
- also h»Pe that1it .ill bo effective. J

. „ ^he certificate you sent me brinoe

that time but for 
heart than for the

kindly 
I havenan? military organisations since 

none have I a warmer snot in mv 
old 5th.

\

Vith all kind wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully,


